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                                        SUPPORT LD 1075
It is imperative to the democratic process, that this bill passes. 
Our public lands are valuable because they are in their natural state. And in that state, 
Nature is the best care-taker. Any alteration of the natural world, (ergo: simply to suit 
one's preferences) is something that should never be taken lightly.  
You are the stewards of this land, which belongs to all of Maine's citizenry. 
Respectfully submitted,
Claire Perry
11 Castlewood Lane
Owl's Head, Maine
Native Mainer
Landowner
Life-long resident
Informed Citizen


